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Dear Mr. Busch:

In response to your letter dated July 16, 1991 I wish to
assure you that the Bisti 4 Com. Well No. 2 and the Bisti
5 Com. Well No. 1 were shut in upon your initial request
in May 1991.

Metering facilities have not been set at the Bisti 5 Com.
Well No. 2 location pending receipt of an approved com-
munitization agreement.

Please do not hesitate to contact this office if you have
any further questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

Gl O s

John C. Corbett
Executive Vice President
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